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MUSLIM SCHOOL OADBY 

NEWSLETTER 2 
 

17th September 2018 / 7th Muharram 1440 
 
Assalamu Alaiykum 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Alhamdo Lillah Madressah is now back to normal. Please note that Madressah will be closed next 
Thursday for Ashura (10th of Muharram). 
 
Salah during Madressah – from today children will be joining in congregational prayers for 
Maghrib Salah, and will therefore come out later than usual for the next few weeks. Should you 
wish to collect your child early, please collect him or her by 7.15pm from the class.  Please note 
that children will not be allowed to leave class without a parent. 
 
Session 1 class – please collect your children from the rear door at 5.55pm.  
 
Assembly on Hajj / Muharram / Moulid un Nabi – Insha Allah we will be holding our Assembly 
on Thursday 23rd October at 6pm at the Madressah (no classes that day for all children). All 
parents are requested to attend and note your child will be practicing for this Assembly. 
 
Annual Khidmah Competition Cancelled 
 
We are very sorry to inform you that the annual Khidmah football tournament that was scheduled 
for Saturday, 22nd September, has regretfully been cancelled. 
 
As you know, Br Ashif has been managing the Saturday coaching sessions for which we are very 
grateful.  We also thank those students for their participation and commitment and hope they 
enjoyed the training.  Please note there will be no more training sessions for the foreseeable 
future.  
 
Please ensure your children come to Madressah with Wudhu and correct uniform. 
 
Ensure your child goes to the toilet before he / she comes to Madressah and has correct books 
and Madressah bag. You can purchase books and bags from the Madressah if required. 
 
Please drive slowly in the car park and ensure you collect your children on time! 
 
 
Jazakallah Khair  
 
Zubeir  
 
Principal Muslim School Oadby 
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